
 
 
 
October 5, 2022 

UM 2225 – Investigation into Clean Energy Plans 
Resiliency Workstream Scheduling Announcement  
 
Dear UM 2225 Participants: 

On September 29, 2022 the OPUC Staff, supported by RMI and the Department of Energy’s Pacific 
Northwest National Labs (through the Grid Modernization Lab Consortium) presented to stakeholders 
and utilities its findings on resiliency planning methodologies and practices.  This workshop was 
recorded and will be posted to the docket.   

Previously the OPUC Staff requested comments on the DOE GMLC Resiliency Planning Landscape to 
be filed by October 7, 2022.  Stakeholders have requested an additional week to finalize these 
comments and Staff supports extending this timeframe.  Thus, written comments to the report are to be 
due on October 14, 2022. 

Additionally, Staff is scheduling a technical conference in which it will present key findings from the 
report and comments received, scheduled on December 15, 2022 from 9:30 AM-12:00 PM.   

 

Staff is grateful for your flexibility, patience, and participation in this docket. 

 

Questions and comments can be directed to Heide Caswell at heide.caswell@puc.oregon.gov or 
(503)400-0619 or Caroline Moore at caroline.f.moore@puc.oregon.gov or (503)-480-9427. 
 

 

 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov, 
and ask to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 2225. You will then receive emails with workshop 
details, when new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule. 
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